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WARNING LETTER 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
LICENSING ACT 2003 – ARECA RESTAURANT, 83 MAYES ROAD, LONDON N22-
UNLICENSED ACTIVITY 27TH FEBRUARY 2022. 
 
It has been bought to our attention that you are the new owner of the above mentioned 
address. This letter is to ascertain if there is any licensable activity taking place or 
intended to take place namely: 

 The sale or supply of alcohol 

 Regulated entertainment 

 Late night refreshment - which is the sale of hot food and hot drink after 
23:00pm. 

 
As the premises does not hold any authorisations you are warned that any service of 
food and non alcoholic drink must cease by 23:00 and the premises closed to the 
public. 
 
There should be no provision of entertainment and certainly not in any external areas as 
this will impact on residents living nearby. You also run the risk of complaints being 
received and enforcement action being taken against you for noise nuisance. 
 
Please ensure that you act promptly on this letter. If you require advice or assistance on 
how to comply with the matters raised, please contact us on the telephone number 
given above. 
 
The onus is upon you as the person in control of the business to ensure compliance 
with the law. 
 
Please contact me if you wish to discuss the content of this letter 020 8489 8232. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Daliah Barrett-Williams 
Licensing Team Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Manager 
 
By email 
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